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Early Years

Starting Together, Developing Well

This report does not contain information which warrants its
consideration in the absence of the press or members of the public

To provide the Health and Wellbeing Board with the findings so far
from the Early Years new delivery model and to outline the next steps

The Health and Wellbeing Board is recommended to endorse the
next steps and support the continued work with partners locally and
across Greater Manchester to develop a sustainable funding model to
roll out the integrated early years service across the whole of Bolton.
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